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   Statement on Medicaid Expansion Study  
      
Madison...Speaker Robin Vos (R-Rochester) released the following statement in regard to the 
study conducted by the Wisconsin Institute for Law & Liberty and The Center for Research On 
the Wisconsin Economy.  
 
“The new research shows the expansion of government run and controlled health care isn’t 
good for Wisconsin. There’s a proven cost to families who have private insurance coverage with 
healthcare costs increasing more in states that expanded Medicaid.  
 
“Supporters of Medicaid expansion often point to so-called free money from the federal 
government without truly understanding the costs to consumers. This study confirms Wisconsin 
found the right balance. I want to thank the Wisconsin Institute for Law & Liberty and The 
Center for Research On the Wisconsin Economy for conducting the important study.” 
 

### 
 

The 63rd Assembly District includes the communities of Rochester, Burlington, Town of Burlington, 
Yorkville, Dover, Union Grove, Mount Pleasant, Sturtevant. 

 

 

 


